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If you'd like to help circulate a paper petition in support of the Elmira Psychiatric Center,

you can download and print a copy of Senator O'Mara's petition attached below.

Return any completed petitions to Senator O'Mara's Elmira office at 333 East Water Street,

Third Floor, Suite 301, Elmira, New York 14901. Phone: 607-735-9671.

Thank you.

 


